
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Subject: Statement on the impact of COVID-19 on the business operation 
 
INA – Industrija nafte d.d., publishes the following announcement on potential impacts of 
COVID-19 on its operations.  
  
INA, as a responsible company, always regards the safety and protection of its employees and 
customers, as its utmost priority. Accordingly, the company has been making all the necessary 
preventive and protective measures to minimize any negative impact in the current situation. 
This includes restricting business travelling, cancelling and postponing personal meetings and 
introducing home office where possible, among others. The continuity of operations is not 
affected. No forward-looking estimate of any potential impact can be given at this point.  
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